
September 7, 1965 

Dr. Milton Birnbaun 
132 Grove we 
Springfield{ Mass. 

Dear Milton: 

Many thanks for sending me Frankl's "Man's Search for 
Meaning" which I just received this morning. 

I hope to read it carefully, and return it to you when 

I am done. 

If you are in a hurry to have it returned, please let 
me know. Otherwise I would like to take my time with 
it, especially in light of the review that you wrote. 

It was really a pleasure seeing you and Ruth at the 
wedding in Springfield, and I hope that the two of you 
and your daughter will have a year of health and hkppiness, 

and of great prograss pn all fronts. Mindy sends her 
best. 

Cordially yours, 


